
Marathi Beginner Summary for 1/31 
Dear Parents, 
We administered the written portion of the test on the 31st and will do the oral portion 
during next class on Feb 7.  As mentioned before, we will test the children on shapes and 
colors.  
 
Any children that were absent on the 31st will have the opportunity to take the written 
test this Sunday. 
  
Thanks, 
Swapna and Ani 


